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Upcoming
Conference News

CPC Update:
Taking Stock and Taming New Frontiers
Michael Hanson and Janice Lindquist, CPC Co-Chairs

Taking Stock and Taming New Frontiers, the 2014
NASIG Annual Conference, will be held in Fort Worth
Texas May 1 through May 4, 2014. The conference
hotel is the historic Fort Worth Hilton. The site is in
downtown Fort Worth near the 35-block Sundance
Square entertainment and shopping district. Be sure to
bring your walking shoes. Check out all of the fun things
to do and see in Fort Worth
(http://www.fortworth.com/). Stroll around Butch

Cassidy’s old stomping grounds, and visit Billy Bobs, the
“World’s largest Honky Tonk.” There’s a lot to see and
do, so put on your two steppin’ shoes and get ready for
Fort Worth!

Please contact the Conference Planning Committee at
confplan@nasig.org if you have any questions,

suggestions or concerns. We look forward to seeing
y’all in Texas!
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